

## RISK MANAGEMENT CO-ORDINATOR

25<sup>th</sup> February 2002

Mr J Leckey
HM Coroner for Greater Belfast
Coroner's Office
Courthouse
Old Town Hall Building
80 Victoria Street
Belfast BT1 3GL

Dear Mr Leckey

## RACHEL FERGUSON

Thank you for your letter dated 20th February 2002.

There is only one outstanding report from Mr Zafar and I am awaiting receipt of it.

Marie Clare Carey Solicitor CSA who is representing the Trust in this matter should have by now contacted you.

I should be grateful if you would advise of the names of the staff who will be required to attend at the inquest.

Mr Gilliland Consultant may have difficulty in being available on 11<sup>th</sup> April. Is it possible for his evidence to be taken on 10<sup>th</sup> April?

Thank you for sharing Dr. Summer's report with the Trust.

Yours sincerely

THERESE BROWN

RISK MANAGEMENT CO-ORDINATOR

HM CORONER'S CONTROL FOR GREATER BEING TO THE 2 8 FEB 2002

RECEIVED